

FRIENDS OF GREEN SPRING

4603 GREEN SPRING ROAD • ALEXANDRIA, VA • 22312 703.642.5173 www.friendsofgreenspring.org

January 31, 2017

Mr. Paul A. Beck, Treasurer Northern Virginia Chapter Azalea Society of America 2963 Fort Lee Street Oak Hill, VA 20171-1812

Dear Paul,

On behalf of the Friends of Green Spring Board of Directors, I would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your generous donation of \$1,000. As requested by your membership, this donation will benefit the Title I Scholarship program.

FROGS has been able to subsidize Title I school field trips to the park since 2006 because of donors like the Azalea Society. Many of the children who come to Green Spring Gardens have never seen a vegetable garden. Their understanding of soil secrets, big trees, the Virginia ecosystem, and wildlife is enhanced by the education they receive from the staff during their visit. In recent years, approximately 1500 children have come to Green Spring Gardens annually, thanks to this program.

We appreciate your continued contributions and thank your entire membership again for helping FROGS support the Title I program.

Sincerely,

Mary Jane Medeiros

President

Friends of Green Spring

Please use this letter as your receipt for your federal income tax purposes. In accordance with the IRS rules, no goods or services were exchanged for this donation of \$1,000.00. Friends of Green Spring (FROGS) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, EIN 54-1671810.